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MPWMD HOSTS QUARTERLY UPDATE ON WATER PROJECT STATUS

On Thursday, April 25, 2002 at 4:00 PM, the
Monterey Peninsula Water Management District
(MPWMD) will host the first public guarterly update
on the long-term water supply project
Environmental Impact Report and Statement
(EIR/EIS). The meeting will be held at the District
conference room at 5 Harris Court, Building G,
Monterey (Ryan Ranch). The update will include a
status report on progress on the EIR/EIS and
related water supply activities, future milestones
and opportunities for public involvement. District
staff and consultants will be available to answer
questions in a casual and informal setting.

EVENT: Quarterly Update on MPWMD Water Project
EIR/EIS

EVENT DATE: Thursday, April 25, 2002

TIME: 4:00 PM

LOCATION: MPWMD conference room, 5 Harris Court,
Building G, Monterey (Ryan Ranch)
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